
Dear Legislators, 

I am writing to urge you all to vote in favor of SB6. The entire Covid 
debacle taught us that we MUST restrict the authority and powers of 
unelected officials, such as the KDHE secretary, and the secretary of 
health and environment. These folks took away many of our basic 
human rights, guaranteed in the Constitution, under the guise of public 
safety. We now see the lockdowns were actually harmful and did 
nothing to protect people, and instead it ruined the economy and 
caused economic hardship. These folks acted without considering all 
the ramifications of their drastic and draconian measures. 

SB 6 will allow us to move forward with foresight, to insure individuals 
will not be needlessly quarantined and removed from their homes. 
Legislators will not be protected from this type of invasive activity 
either. It’s time to not only protect the citizens of Kansas, but 
yourselves as well. We are all being played by a greedy 
pharmaceutical run world, that only looks for “useful idiots” to support 
their agenda. 

In the name of liberty, 

Kathryn Andries
Shawnee, KS


